SCC/PTO Meeting Minutes
Meeting held Jan 14, 2021 5:30PM
1. Welcome and brief update about superintendent search. Cherie Farnes attended a virtual meeting last week with other SLCSD SCC presidents held by the law firm in charge of the identifying and interviewing candidates for the superintendent search. The law firm asked questions to help identify what we thought were some of the best qualities in a future superintendent. 
2. Paper Plate Project. Laurie Shea introduced the Paper Plate Project which is an art project/fund raiser for the Utah Food Bank. Some of the paper plates will possibly be displayed at the Capitol. 
3. Return to School. Mr. Kelly discussed the return to school for students including the breakdown of how many students will be returning in person vs. staying virtually and the logistics surrounding the return. 
